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October 20, 2014
Dear Valued Client:

During the current Ebola outbreak, Omega would like to partner with you in protecting your employees and others from unnecessary exposure by limiting the amount of specimen handling obtained from patients with suspected Ebola Virus Disease.

Omega does not perform Ebola Virus testing.  If you have patients with suspected Ebola Virus Disease, please contact the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) for consultation at 770-488-7100.  If a patient is being evaluated for Ebola Virus Disease, please do not submit any testing for the suspected patient to Omega until results for the Ebola Virus are completed by the CDC.
The CDC and the American Society for Microbiology (ASM) are constantly updating information.  The websites are listed below:

· CDC Ebola website located at http://www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola/index.html
· ASM Interim Laboratory Guidelines for Handling/Testing Specimens from Cases or Suspected Cases of Viral Hemorrhagic Fever at:

http://www.asm.org/index.php/news-room/asm-press-releases/98-policy/issues/93198-ebola-10-14.
A diagram from CDC for Specimen Collection, Transport, Testing, and Submission for Patients with Suspected Infection with Ebola Virus Disease is attached.

Please do not hesitate to call me at 318-681-4790 should you have questions or need additional information.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Shirley Wright, MS, MT (ASCP)
Business Services Manager
1
ONE SAINT MARY PLACE

SHREVEPORT, LOUISIANA 71101

TELEPHONE:  (318) 681-4354

FAX:  (318) 681-6927


